
Dear Mr. McNamara,  

This is to let you know that we, Stuart and Diana Caverhill residing at 334 Lacasse Blvd. in the Town of 

Tecumseh are against the development proposal be Briday for a zoning change to R3 for this property 

development and wish it to remain R1.  As residents that will be impacted daily with this development 

we request that Briday and the Town of Tecumseh adhere to the Official Plan for this development. 

Sincerely, 

Diana and Stuart Caverhill 

 


